
































Report of the Senior Warden 

To the Vestry 

March 17, 2025 

 

1.  Atached please find a request by Fr. Frank to the Finance Commitee for above budget 
costs to run an adver�sement.  The Finance Commitee has recommended that the 
Vestry approve this request. Vote required. 

2. Alesia Grier is moving ahead with plans for our youth to atend a regional conference at 
the Clagget Center of the Diocese of Maryland.  A donor has been iden�fied who will 
provide scholarships to any and all who need them so that we can have as large a 
par�cipa�on con�ngent as possible.  The cost per person is $150.00 per person. 

3. Once again, our volunteers stepped up at the Diocesan Conven�on and provided 
extraordinary hospitality to our guests.   

4. As discussed in my Important and Confiden�al email of last week, I would like to put 
forth the following mo�on: 

As he is called to us, and we are called to him, the Vestry of Christ Church Kent Island Paris 
wishes to formally Call Father Frank Boyd Crumbaugh III to be the Priest in Charge un�l such 
�me as a successor is properly iden�fied, mentored and ready to assume this role from him as 
the Clerical Leader of our Parish. 

(Stan Link, who is unable to atend the Vestry mee�ng wished his vote to be recorded as “yes” 
per his emails to the Senior Warden on March 16, 2025.) 

Once formally ra�fied by Bishop Marray, a Leter of Agreement will be dra�ed and presented to 
the Vestry. 

 

Thank you all for what you do for our church family.  Your service is a blessing. 

Lois Vanderbok 
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